Lamberty, Kelli

From: Lamberty, Kelli

Sent: Friday, February 21, 2020 2:11 PM

To: Lamberty, Kelli

Subject: FW: City Licensed Vendors - 2020 Special Event Resolution Notice

From: Sabrina Bodden <sabrinabodden@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, February 18, 2020 6:35 PM

To: Lamberty, Kelli <KLamberty@cityofmadison.com>

Subject: Re: City Licensed Vendors - 2020 Special Event Resolution Notice

What if | cannot attend but wish to have my voice/opinion heard at this meeting? Can | register my remarks in writing to
be considered? I'm disabled, and rely on the Saturday markets as 90% of my annual income. Cutting days out of our
already short vending Summer means significant hardship for me and my family. We pay a large annual fee for our
spaces, and feel they should be honored first and foremost when planning events. Special events should work around
us, not the other way around.

Warmly,

Sabrina Bodden, LMT, E-CYT
www.3Pyogi.com
www.facebook.com/3Pyogi
www.facebook.com/3PyogiMobile
www.instagram.com/3Pyogi




